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NATIONAL RECRUITMENT CAMPAIGN FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENT  

A national recruitment campaign for local government has been co-produced with local 

authorities and Solace: Make a Difference, Work for Your Local Council. Following a 

successful pilot in the North East, the UK Government has funded the national roll-out of 

the campaign for all regions in Autumn 2024.  

EMC and the LGA are hosting an event on Thursday 11 July in Leicester for HR, 

recruitment and communications colleagues across the region to help shape how this 

campaign will be delivered in the region.  
 

INVITATION TO EAST MIDLANDS COUNCILS’ ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

All Councillors are invited to attend the EMC Annual General Meeting which will take place 

at 10.00am on Friday 12 July 2024 at Nottinghamshire County Council.  

Refreshments will be available from 9.00am with political pre-meetings taking place at 

9.30am. The main meeting will start at 10.00am with lunch from 12.00pm.  

This will be the first opportunity for Councillors from across the region to consider the 

implications for local government of the general election result and likely future shape of 

policy. We will also be joined Richard Humphries, a leading national commentator on 

health and social care. A full agenda will be made available shortly.  
 

WORKSHOP FOR NEWLY ELECTED COUNCILLORS 

Following our AGM, we are inviting Councillors to attend our highly anticipated session 

‘One Year On’, which will take place from 1:30pm to 4pm on 12 July.  

This workshop, which will be facilitated by EMC, Councillors & the LGA, aims to continue 

supporting newly elected members with their learning journey through networking, 

reflection, information updates & taster skills sessions. 
 

 

CHAIRING SKILLS FOR MEMBERS 

This development session has been created for Councillors in the East Midlands who are 

interested in developing their Chairing skills. The session will take place on Wednesday 

17 July from 6pm—8pm, & will provide participants with tips & techniques associated 

with being a skilled chair of a virtual, physical or hybrid meeting.  

https://www.emcouncils.gov.uk/events/one-year-on-workshop-for-newly-elected-councillors-2/
https://www.emcouncils.gov.uk/events/chairing-skills-for-members/
https://www.emcouncils.gov.uk/events/national-recruitment-campaign-for-local-government-east-midlands-regional-event/
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Chair: Cllr Martin Hill OBE  
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Conservative Group: Cllr Phil King 
Labour Group: Cllr Jewel Miah 
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Independent Group: Cllr Matthew Relf 
Executive Director: Stuart Young  

East Midlands Councils 
Pera Business Park 

Nottingham Road 
Melton Mowbray 

Leicestershire  
LE13 0PB 

 

EMC TENDERING FOR PARTNERS TO HELP DELIVER REGIONAL UASC FOSTER CARER 

PROGRAMME 

EMC is looking for two qualified partners to help with the design and delivery of a regional 

programme aimed at supporting Unaccompanied Asylum-Seeking Children (UASC) 

specific Foster Carers.  

The first partner is being sought to design, develop, and host interactive online training 

modules for existing and prospective UASC Foster Carers. This includes the creation of 

media such as videos, animations, and sound clips to ensure that modules cater for 

different types of learner.   

The second partner is required to deliver content to create a regional age assessment 

training programme for Social Workers and Social Work Team Managers, equipping them 

with an enhanced understanding of Immigration Law, Brief Enquiries and best practice 

examples of Full Merton compliant Age Assessments.  
 
 

 

ESOL IN THE EAST MIDLANDS SURVEY 

EMC is currently gathering data on English for Speakers of Other Languages (ESOL) 

provision from providers and learners, to help us gain an accurate picture of ESOL in the 

East Midlands, particularly as delivered to refugees and asylum seekers. 

As part of our research, we would like to invite ESOL providers, tutors, volunteers and 

other stakeholders in the East Midlands to offer their views on a number of key questions 

to do with ESOL delivery. 

Please help shape pathways to develop the ESOL sector in the East Midlands by 

completing our survey. 
 
 

 

QUARTERLY MIGRATION BRIEFING 

Our latest Quarterly Migration Briefing is now available. This briefing brings together 

different sources of information relating to Asylum Seekers, Refugees and Migrants, as 

well as upcoming training and events.  
 
 

 

HR BULLETIN 

The June HR Bulletin is now live. This month’s bulletin covers:  

• Demonstration of Infinistats – pay and HR information benchmarking system  

• Regional sickness absence survey 

• Updates from recent regional networks  

• An article from Darren Newman, employment law expert, on protection from detriment 

relating to union activities 

 
 

https://youtu.be/V1wde3XRBXQ
https://twitter.com/EMCouncils
https://www.linkedin.com/company/east-midlands-councils/
https://www.emcouncils.gov.uk/tenders/
https://learningenglishplus.org.uk/staff-room/east-midlands-esol/
https://emcouncils.pagetiger.com/Quarterly-Migration-Briefing/june-2024
https://www.emcouncils.gov.uk/emc-hr-bulletin-june-2024/

